
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

             

 

 

  

Dear Santa Letter Week! 

 

 

Cultural Activities! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Happy Holidays! 
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1. Start as early as you can. As Soon As you can receive the 

assignment, start planning for it- especially #2… 

2. Try to understand the situation that you are writing for as well 

as you can. Find out as much as you can about the purpose, 

audience, and style of writing. 

 
3. Make sure your assignment has your name, date, professor’s 

name, and a title. 

4. Be sure there is some sort of introduction that makes it clear 

to readers what you are writing about and why you are writing 

it, provides smooth transitions between paragraphs or 

subsections, and offers a conclusion that fits the assignment. 

5. If there are references, make sure they are in an appropriate 

format style. 

6. Give yourself plenty of time to reread and revise your writing 

as many times as it takes. 

7. Be sure to proofread your writing carefully. 

8. Finally, be sure to visit your university Writing Center 

whenever, and as many times, as you’d like. You can make an 

appointment by visiting us in Jernigan Library Room 217 or by 

visiting our website http://www.tamuk.edu/writimgcenter/ . 

We hope to see you soon! 

 

By Dr. Steven J. Corbett, Director of University Writing Center, and 

assistant professor. 
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8 Tips for Great Writing 

It is all about timing, planning, 

and revising. 

                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

English Language Training 

Center at Texas A&M 

University-Kingsville  

Mailing Address: 
MSC 147 ▪ 700 University 

Kingsville, Texas  

78363-8202 

Contact Phone: 
(361) 593-2993 

Contact E-mail: 
eltc@tamuk.edu 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Spring 2019 

Jan. 14 – May 17 

Spring II 2019 starts on 

March 18 

http://www.tamuk.edu/writimgcenter/
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